
The World in Serbia Project
Monday, 10 September 2012.

Belgrade, July 2012 - At "Radojka Lakic" student recreational centre on Mt. Avala, Serbian
Minister of Education and Science Prof Dr Zarko Obradovic awarded, on 12 July 2012,
certificates of completion of a one-year course in the Serbian language organized by the
University of Belgrade for scholarship holders from the member states and observers of the
Non-Aligned Movement in the framework of the World in Serbia Project for the academic year
2011/2012. Out of 106 holders of this scholarship who sat the final exam in Serbian, 104 were
successful.  
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